
�St. Columbanus Parish 
122 Oregon Road 

Cortlandt Manor, NY 10567 
St. Columbanus Church and Rectory 

REV. FRANCIS J. SAMOYLO, PASTOR 
Rev. Paul Pratap Reddy Gatla MHM, Parochial Vicar  

Rev. Msgr. Patrick J. Keenan,  Retired Priest in Residence  
John J. Coppola, Deacon - Christopher C. Mendoza, Deacon 

Carol Connolly, Financial Administrator - Phyllis McGinnis, Secretary 
Bulletin Team, stcolumbanusbulletin@gmail.com 

Karen Longwell, Music Director 

MASSES 
SATURDAYS: 6:00 p.m. 

(This satisfies Sunday obligation.) 
SUNDAYS: 8:00, 10:00 a.m. 

12:00 Noon and   
3:00 p.m. Traditional Latin Mass 
WEEKDAYS: 7:30 & 9:00 a.m. 

SATURDAYS: 8:30 a.m. 
EVE OF HOLY DAY: 6:00 p.m. 

HOLY DAYS: 7:30 a.m., 
12:05 p.m. & 7:00 p.m. 

*Handicapped Accessibility*  

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturdays 4:30 - 5:30 p.m. & after the 6:00 p.m. Mass. 
Mondays during Holy Hour: 7:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m. 
  
MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements must be made at least six months in        
advance of desired wedding date. 
  
VISITATION OF SICK & SHUT-INS: 
Every First Friday by Priests and Deacon. 
Special visitation by Eucharistic Ministers by request. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   RECTORY: Phone: 914-737-4705 / Fax: 914-736-7476 
DILLON (CHURCH) HALL:  Phone: 914-736-1592 

Parish Website: stcolumbanusparish.org 
Flocknote: archny.flocknote.com/columbanus 

 DEVOTIONS: 
Rosary: Monday - Friday after 7:30 a.m. Mass 
   Saturday 1/2 hour before 8:30 a.m. Mass 
Divine Mercy: Monday-Friday after 9:00 a.m. Mass 
Miraculous Medal Novena Devotions: 
   Every Saturday after 8:30 a.m. Mass 
Benediction & Exposition: Monday evenings at 7:00 p.m. 

 BAPTISM PROCEDURE: 
1. Call Rectory as soon as possible. 
2. Appointment for Parents with Priest or Deacon;               

-  this conference is mandatory. 
3. Baptism Ceremony every Sunday at 1:15 p.m.  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION: 
Stephanie Carlone, Coordinator (914-739-2441) 
Monday evenings: 7:00-8:30 p.m.; Saturday mornings: 9:00 
- 10:30 a.m..; Sunday mornings: 8:45-11:00 a.m., including 
Mass 
  

 
 
 
 

 

 

St. Columbanus School 

Mrs. Bernadette Frohm, Principal   
Mrs. Margaret Roche, Administrative Assistant 

School Phone: 914-739-1200 / School Fax: 739-1109 
School Website: www.st-columbanus.com 

 

Church of the 
North American Martyrs 

MISSION: Lake Peekskill, New York 
55 Oscawana Lake Road, Putnam Valley, NY 

Office: 914-737-4705 
  

MASSES 
SATURDAYS: 5:00 p.m. 

(This Satisfies Sunday Obligation) 
SUNDAYS: 9:00 & 11:00 a.m. 

HOLY DAYS: 10:00 a.m. & 5:30 p.m. 
  

CONFESSIONS: 
½ hour before each Mass 

January 29, 2017 
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MARRIAGE BANNS  

 
 Please notify the rectory six  months prior to the 
proposed wedding date. 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP—A WAY OF LIFE  
Tithing: God’s Plan for Giving 

January 22, 2017 ~ $6,914.86 
January 24, 2016 ~ $4,166.00 

 
 

WINE, HOST, AND 
TABERNACLE CANDLE    

 
 A donation of $25 will provide for the weeklong 
burning of the tabernacle candle in memory of loved 
ones; a like donation for the hosts and wine offered 
at Mass may be given as a memorial as well. Please 
call or stop by the rectory if you’d like to honor your 
loved ones in this holy manner. 
 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR THE  
SICK OF OUR PARISH 

 
Michael Browne~Deacon John Coppola 

Annemarie DeScisciolo 
Justin Fedele~Abina Furnari~Alena Radke Gabriel 

Frank Gaglione~John Grogan~Alex Hetsko 
Marvin Keeler~Christine Keenan 

Kerry Kennedy~Arlene Kolosky~Joseph Marshall 
Robert McLoughlin~Roselea Megna~John Michael 

Robert Modena~Vivian Pabon 
Rich Pettersen~Margaret Regan 

Doreen Robinson~Fr. Francis Samoylo 
John & Cathy Samoylo~Patrick Scelza 
Robert Schaivo~Jeni Schutrick Vitiello 

Evan Shiels~Rosemary Soboleski~Paula Stasfiero 
Arlene Stetzner~Tony Tanner 

                                                                                                                             
SECOND COLLECTION  

 
 Next weekend a second collection will be taken up 
at all Masses for Peter’s Pence.  Please be as gener-
ous as your means allow. 
 

MASSES FOR THE WEEK�������������� 
 

MONDAY ~ JANUARY 30 
     7:30 a.m.  Carlos Luis Martinez  
     9:00 a.m.  Susan & Patrick Keenan 
            Patricia Green,  
            Suzanne Riccottilli, and  
            Mary Leek 
 

TUESDAY ~ JANUARY 31 
St. John Bosco, Priest 

     7:30 a.m.  Richard Holberg   
     9:00 a.m.  Sheila M. Fleitz 
                 

WEDNESDAY ~ FEBRUARY 1 
              7:30 a.m.  Sue Olson Smith 
       9:00 a.m.  Frank Dogherty 
       

  THURSDAY ~ FEBRUARY 2 
The Presentation of the Lord 

      7:30 a.m.  Fr. Francis J. Samoylo (Living)             
      9:00 a.m.  Daniel Keenan 
  

FRIDAY ~ FEBRUARY 3 
St. Blaise, Bishop & Martyr 

St. Ansgar, Bishop 
          7:30 a.m.  Nelson Lawrence LiCalsi 
       9:00 a.m.  Marlene Neske   
            

SATURDAY ~ FEBRUARY 4 
Blessed Virgin Mary 

        8:30 a.m.   Ronald Powe  
       6:00 p.m.   Rose Tornello 
 

NORTH AMERICAN MARTYRS 
       5:00 p.m.   Paul Sarli 
 

 
SUNDAY’S READINGS 

 
The Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
1st Reading:  I will leave in your midst a people   
         humble and lowly. 
          (Zephaniah 2:3; 2:12-13) 
 
Psalm:      Blessed are the poor in spirit; the   
         kingdom of heaven is theirs!.       
         (Psalm 146:6-7, 8-9, 9-10) 
 
2nd Reading:   God chose the weak of the world.. 
         (Corinthians 1:26-31)  
 
Alleluia:    Rejoice and be glad; your reward   
         will be great in heaven. 
 
Gospel:     Blessed are the poor in spirit.     
         (Matthew 5:1-12a) 
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FOOD+REFRESHMENTS+BINGO=FUN 

 
Join us every Friday in Dillon Hall at 7:20 p.m.  

 *Try your luck at our “Quickie” games 
*Come for the $250 Early Bird Special  

*Play the “$700 Jackpot” each week 
*Bring a new player & get a FREE admission  

ticket for that night! 
February 4th is Team #4 

M. Bilotti 
Kitchen:  D. Evangelista and J. Galanin 

No one under 18 is allowed in Dillon Hall while 
Bingo is in session.   

 
 

FIRST FRIDAY HOMEBOUND CALLS  

 The priests and deacon of our parish are pleased to 
take the sacrament of Holy Communion to those 
unable to attend Mass.  If you know of someone who 
would like to be added to their visitor’s list, please 
contact the rectory at (914) 737-4705. 

 

FIRST FRIDAY EXPOSITION  

 The Blessed Sacrament will be placed on the altar 
in the monstrance after the 9:00 a.m. Mass on Friday, 
February 3rd, where it will be on the altar for 
adoration until 12:00 p.m., at which time there will 
be benediction.  We ask parishioners to stop by and 
spend time before the Body of Our Lord between 
10:00 a.m. and 12:00 noon to demonstrate our 
devotion to Him.  

 

FIRST SATURDAY ROSARY 

 Begin your weekend in fellowship with God.  
Starting at 8:00 a.m., we will recite a special Holy 
Rosary with a short descriptive reading for each 
decade, followed by 8:30 a.m. Mass of the Holy 
Eucharist, followed by a novena to our Blessed 
Mother.  Please come and join us and receive God’s 
graces. 

 

.SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 
  
 Today, January 29th, St. Columbanus school will 
be holding an Open House to begin Catholic 
Schools week.  Please stop by to tour our school 
and speak with our administrators and students to 
learn about the quality education our students re-
ceive and what sets St. Columbanus school apart 
from the rest! 
 

EMMAUS MINISTRY  
FOR GRIEVING PARENTS  

 
 Losing a child under any circumstance is terrible.  
Focusing on the spirituality of the grieving process 
can help tremendously.  Emmaus Ministry for par-
ents whose children of any age have died by any 
cause.  Please join us.  All are welcome.  One-day 
retreats offered twice at St. Joseph’s Seminary: 
Saturday, February 11th and Saturday, February 
25th.  One-day retreat offered at the Church of 
the Magdalene, Sleepy Hollow: Saturday, April 
1st.  Cost:  $25 per person, $40 per couple.  Scholar-
ships are available.  To register online, 
www.emfgp.org/archny, or contact Sue DiSisto, Co-
ordinator for Parenting and Family Life Education; 
646-794-3191, or susan.disisto@archny.org. 
 
K OF C DINNER DANCE - MARCH 11th  
�
� Our annual St. Patrick’s Day Dinner Dance on Sat-
urday, March 11, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. Great door prizes 
and a 50/50 raffle.  Tickets are $25/adult, $10/child, 
and children under 5 are free.  Get your friends and 
family together and purchase a table of 8 for $175. 
Tickets at the door are $30 each.   Please make 
checks payable to KofC 14991 and mail it to: 

 
KofC – 14991 

c/o St. Columbanus Church 
122 Oregon Road 

Cortlandt Manor, New York 10567 
 
or drop it off at the rectory.  Forms are in the vesti-
bule of both churches. We will be selling tickets after 
all Masses on January 29th, February 12th, February 
26th and March 5th. Please call (914) 713-5632 with 
any questions. 
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 NOTES FROM OUR PASTOR 
 
 Today begins Catholic Schools Week.  There is an 
open house today at the school from 10:30 a.m. to 1:30 
p.m.  Please stop by for a tour.  If you have children in 
public school and in Religious Ed., consider sending 
them to our regional school here at St. Columbanus.  If 
you stop in I know you will be impressed, especially 
with the new principal, Mrs. Bernadette Frohm, who 
comes to us from upstate NY.  She has a great love of 
children and is deeply spiritual. She cares not only for 
the students’ academic training but, more importantly, 
their spiritual development. She knows her stuff, too, 
including the latest technology and methods of 
teaching that the Archdiocese wishes the schools to 
use.  She has been gracious enough to allow the priests 
of our parish and neighboring parishes to visit the 
classrooms.  She does not answer to any of the priests 
of our parish except to me since I am co-chairman of 
the region.  We are truly blessed to have her.   
 There was a lot going on in Washington, DC, over 
the last week.  We saw the new president and vice 
president sworn in.  We also saw protesters at the 
inauguration who destroyed property, and prevented 
people from attending the inauguration.  There was a 
women’s protest composed of those aging, self-
absorbed radicals still living the lie that an unborn child 
is just property to be discarded.  On the other hand, last 
Friday was the 44th Annual March for Life with 
hundreds of thousands of well-behaved and respectful 
young men and women full of life, hope and joy.  What 
a contrast.  As St. Paul wrote to the Ephesians, “For our 
wrestling is not against flesh and blood; but against 
principalities and power, against the rulers of the world 
of this darkness, against the spirits of wickedness in the 
high places.” (Eph 6: 12)  We must continue to pray 
and sacrifice because we are in a battle of good against 
evil.    
 On a personal note, I will be entering Mt. Sinai 
Hospital for the last round of treatment on February 1.  
Thanks to your prayers and God’s grace and mercy 
things are going well.  Of course there is no guarantee 
and my future is totally in God’s hands.  I truly 
appreciate everyone’s concern and help.  I hope you 
will continue to pray for me and I would ask you to 
remember all the sick and dying in your daily prayers, 
too.  As always I will keep all of you in my prayers. 
 
              In Jesus and Mary, 
              Fr. Frank Samoylo 
 

LETTER FROM THE CARDINAL  
  
Dear friends in the Lord:  
 
 Soon our archdiocese will take up the Peter’s 
Pence Collection. Our participation supports the 
charitable work of Pope Francis as he reaches 
out to those who are marginalized and suffering 
around the globe. By supporting this collection, 
you join the Holy Father in bringing a little more 
mercy into the world.  
 
 Pope Francis called to us in his 2016 Urbi et 
Orbi address, “May efforts be made everywhere 
to promote the culture of encounter, justice and 
reciprocal respect, which alone can guarantee the 
spiritual and material welfare of all people.” We 
are taking up this collection to be part of the 
Church’s effort to promote a culture of encounter 
and justice. Your support makes it possible for 
the Holy Father to carry out his charitable works 
around the world by assisting those who suffer 
from war, natural disasters, and other difficult 
situations.  
 
 Let us join with our brothers and sisters in faith 
from around the globe to help Pope Francis reach 
the marginalized in our world. Please prayerfully 
consider how you can best support the Peter’s 
Pence Collection this year, as you have done in 
the past with my gratitude. For more information 
about the collection, please visit www.usccb.org/
peters-pence.  
 
 Thank you, and may the Lord bless you abun-
dantly.  
 
 With prayerful best wishes, I am,  
 
 Faithfully in Christ,  
 Timothy Michael Cardinal Dolan  
 Archbishop of New York 
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THIS WEEK’S EVENTS  
 
· Religious Ed. ~ Sunday, 8:45 a.m. 
· Religious Ed. ~ Monday, 7:00 p.m. 
· Rosary Recitation ~ Mon.-Sat., 8:00  a.m. 
· Divine Mercy Chaplet~Mon-Fri.,9:30a.m. 
· Adoration ~ Monday, 7:00 p.m. 
· Bible Study ~ Monday, 7:00 p.m. 
· Legion of Mary ~ Tuesday, 7:00 p.m. 
· Bible Study ~ Wednesday, 6:00 p.m. 
· Choir Rehearsal ~ Wednesday, 7:30 p.m. 
· RCIA ~ Thursday, 7:00 p.m. 
· Playgroup  ~ Friday, 10:00 a.m. 
· Divine Mercy ~  Friday, 3:00 p.m. 
· Bingo ~ Friday, 7:30 p.m. 
· Religious Ed. ~ Saturday, 9:00 a.m. 
 

COLUMBIETTE NEWS  
 

BLOOD DRIVE THANK YOU!  
 

 Thank you to all who donated, or tried to donate, to 
our blood drive held on January 15, 2017.  There 
were 57 donors who attempted to donate, resulting in 
50 pints of lifesaving blood donations.  Giving blood 
is such a generous and unselfish act of kindness.  
You are truly doing God’s work by helping those in 
need.  Again, thank you on behalf of those whose 
lives you helped save. 

 
MEETING - FEBRUARY 7th  

 
 Reminder - our next meeting will be held February 
7, 2017 at 7:30 p.m.  We hope to see as many of you 
there as possible. 
 
 


